

THE CITY OF FORT ST. JOHN

10631 100th Street, Fort St. John, B.C. VIJ3Z5 Telephone (604) 785 4443

HOME OF THE 1984 B.C. WINTER GAMES MARCH 1ST TO 4TH

: His Worship, The Mayor

February 23rd, 1984

Mrs. Ann Russo, P.O. Box 6474, Fort St. John, B.C.

Dear Ann,

Please accept this letter in support of your proposed Summer Camp Programme for children.

The success of Arts Space for Children has been so overwhelming that your efforts in this area should be continued. There is no doubt of the need for such a programme and for this reason you have my complete support.

Best of luck.

Yours sincerely,

BRIAN E.A. PALMER,

MAYOR

